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While watching the live stream, a comment made by Vice Chair Hill that concerned me. If i 
understand his statement correctly, he wanted to avoid requiring banks to perform daily 
reconciliations in this fintech business relationships. This is the reverse of what is needed. My 
comment is this: If a bank cannot perform regular EOD banking reconciliation processes for 
fintech end users in the same manner the bank supports for it’s own in house clients, then the 
bank has no business being in fintech business relationships. 




